
Thank you for voting NO on Fast Track, which interferes with the ability of Congress to make changes to the Trans-Pacific Partnership (TPP) and 
other unfair trade deals that can hurt Maine people and will cost Maine jobs. The TPP contains an Investor State Dispute Settlement system that 
poses a direct threat to our economy, our healthcare, our environment and our sovereignty.  

Please vote NO on the TPP 
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